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Dear Friends and Supporters: 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING - I want to wish all of our friends and supporters a happy and blessed Thanksgiving.  

During the past year and a half or so, America has faced a worldwide pandemic.  With the quarantine of families and 

the mandated utopias of the government, we have had less and less gatherings of families and churches like I have 

never seen before.  My prayer is that we can have a great Thanksgiving this year in spite of all the opposition, illness, 

and politics.  Our nation is in turmoil, so this holiday let us put all of this aside for a few moments and be thankful for 

all God has done for our families and churches.  May God bless you and your family as we give thanks to Him. 

 

THE PATHWAY PROJECT -  This summer’s fundraiser at camp was designated to the boys’ dormitory area.  It 

will take thousands of dollars to build a new retainer wall, new staircases, sidewalks, and decks to connect all the 

boys’ dormitories to the boys’ showerhouse.  In the spring of 2022, the main agenda of the two Nehemiah Work 

Weeks will be to complete the boys’ “Pathway Project.”  This is a much needed project for the men and boys who stay 

in these dorms.  For those of you who did not attend camp this summer but would like to send a financial gift to help 

us with this need, please make your check payable to:  Mt. Salem Revival Grounds, P.O. Box 186, West Union, WV 

26456.  Designate your check to the “Pathway Project.”  Your help would be greatly appreciated.   

 

NEMEHIAH WORK WEEKS I AND II   - Work Week I is April 18 - 22, 2022, and Work Week II is May 9 - 

13, 2022.  Don’t forget to mark your calendar if you plan to attend one of these weeks as we prepare the camp for the 

opening day in June.  We sure need all the help we can get.  There will be great preaching and the best food and fel-

lowship.  Meals and lodging are free. If you plan to attend, please phone the camp office at 304-873-2315 so we can 

make preparations for your arrival. 

 

I want to thank each one of our friends and supporters for your faithful prayers and financial support to this ministry.  

May God richly bless you this Thanksgiving season. 

 

Because He lives, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Randy E. Taylor 

Evangelist/President 
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“Oh that men would praise the 
Lord for his goodness, and for his 
wonderful works to the children of 
men!  For he satisfieth the longing 
soul, and filleth the hungry soul 
with goodness.”  
 

                       Psalm 107: 8-9 


